
                                  
 
 

   
 

July 22, 2024 

 

Dear Senator Blumenthal,  

 

 National Whistleblower Center would like to commend you for introducing important 
legislation geared toward increasing protections for whistleblowers. The Congressional 
Whistleblower Protection Act will help many federal employee whistleblowers seek federal legal 
protections, leading to a more transparent and accountable government. 

 
Here, at the National Whistleblower Center we strive to empower people around the 

country to blow the whistle and help fight against corruption. We advocate for stronger 
whistleblower policies and laws, assist whistleblowers in finding legal aid, and educate the 
public on the crucial role whistleblowers play in maintaining a safe and fair nation. 

 
As we approach National Whistleblower Day, the introduction of the Congressional 

Whistleblower Protection Act is an encouraging sign of you and your colleagues' continued 
commitment to improving whistleblower protections.  

 
Thank you once again for your continued efforts to protect whistleblowers. With the 

support of government officials, we are one step closer to building a nation free from 
corruption. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

________________________ 

Siri Turner 

Executive Director 

National Whistleblower Center 


